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Dear Resident and business owners: 
 
The City of Omaha would like to take this opportunity to update you of one final lane configuration change upcoming that 
will affect your residence/business on the final portion of the 108th Street project from Decatur Street to Mill Valley Road.  
This final step will involve some minor ingress/egress changes to your everyday route to the south 108th Circle area so that 
the contractor can build out the final paving portion of the roundabout work near 108th & Burt Street. 
 
Beginning Monday July 29, the traffic flow in your affected area will be rerouted and will last 4 days.  Residents and 
business that reside roughly south of 108th & Burt Street, or along S. 108th Circle, will be directed through the new 
roundabout and to the north exclusively to exit and enter the area.   Attached is a detailed map that shows the traffic pattern 
for this small amount of time. 
 
Shortly after the completion of this work, all traffic will then be opened up fully to the public and the project itself will be 
drawing to a close.  With that being said, there will be minor construction cleanup activities outside of the roadway areas 
over the next few weeks to follow but should not affect traffic in any major way going forward. 
 
As always, please do not move or otherwise tamper with temporary fencing, barricades or other warning devices.  They are 
essential for identifying potentially unsafe conditions.  If applicable, please advise others (including children) at your 
location of the upcoming work and the need to exercise due care when in areas near or adjacent to the construction areas and 
activities.  To help minimize delays in completing the work, please do not activate any lawn sprinklers that may spray water 
into the construction area. 
 
Information regarding the project can be found on the City of Omaha’s Keep Omaha Moving website: 
 

http://www.keepomahamoving.com/projects 
 
If there are specific questions or concerns regarding this project, please feel free to contact the individuals below: 
 
Toby Wilsey .....................  Contractor On-Site Representative (402) 331-1244 ............. …TAB Construction 
Troy Staroscik .................  City of Omaha Construction Manager (402) 444-5278 ........ …Troy.Staroscik@cityofomaha.org 

 
Thank you in advance for your cooperation during construction.  
  
Sincerely, 
City of Omaha 
Public Works Department 
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